Allen, Amber

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Ms. Allen,

Epps, Patience L

Saturday, January 22, 2022 8:25 AM

PAZ Preservation

Protest to the demolition permit application for Case No. GF 22-001028 607 E. 38th St.

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

| am emailing to protest the demolition permit application for Case No. GF 22-001028 607 E. 38th St. | live within 500
feet of this property. This is a historic house that offers an affordable rental option, which is becoming more and more
rare in our neighborhood. The planned demolition and new building will compromise the character of the neighborhood
and will undoubtedly further limit the affordable housing options in the area.

All best,
Patience Epps

508 E 38 1/2 St
Austin TX 78751

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





